AWGA General Board Meeting

September 30, 2024

President: Diane Johnson opened the meeting at 12:50

Vice President: Pam Bean

AWGA sends birthday, get well, and sympathy cards to the members.

AWGA cares about all its members and can only send cards if members let us know when another member is ill or has a death in the family.

Sixty cards have been sent in 2024 through September.

Plays Days: Karen Lilli – No Report

Communications: Lynda Duvall

Members will get an update soon about Jan Currans and Sheila Meyers in the upcoming email. Lynda is reaching out to Betty Livingston for an update.

Treasurer: Vicky Russell

The Treasures Report was distributed and approved.

Secretary: Tammy Boock-Holst - No Report

Handicaps: Sharen Pope

Player Reference Guides and passed out to AWGA Members who have not received one.

Do not enter score in GHIN on our playdays. AWGA will enter playday scores for the members.

Games: Jane Wilson – Looking forward to golf Genius as it will make the Games position easier to manage.

Old News

Change to Hole in One Pot.

Returning to \$5 to join and \$1 a year after until someone gets hole-in-one.

Pay \$5 over again if someone wins.

Nominating Committee

Not necessary as all AWGA Board Members agree to stay for another term. If a member wants to help alongside a board member, please do. This is a good time to find out what the job entails if a member is interested in being on the board in the future..

Golf Genius – Judy Wolinski and Lynda Duvall

Make sure you are getting Goff Genius emails

Emails about playdays will be listed by week number.

Email goes out at 10 AM on Monday with an invite to play Tuesday of the next week.

Email will eventually be sent on Sundays at 10 A.M. in 2025.

Golf Genius emails will list starting tee time going forward.

From this point forward you have to say "yes" if you want to golf.

Must reply to email by Friday at 10:00 A.M.

Reach out to Karen Lilli if you miss the deadline.

Reach out to communicator if you need to cancel but did not cancel by Friday at 10 AM.

AWGA needs to know if you are playing and letting us know if you are not playing is a courtesy.

If you show up without responding you can only play if someone cancels or if there is an open spot, otherwise you are not playing,

Pairings will come out on Saturdays.

Golfers will be flighted based on who's playing, not based on all of AWGA members.

Guests

A guest option is available in the email.

Guests may only come three times a year and will have to pay to join after that.

No more filling out scores after the round and no more autoplay.

Scorecard must be turned in.

Mark an X if you do not finish a hole. Do not total the hole or round.

For now, continue with two master cards with all four players alphabetically on the card.

Do not ask to NOT be paired with someone. We will not accommodate.

President Diane Johnson adjourned the meeting at 1:17.